

Celebration Newsletter

01594 542287



www.woodside.gloucs.sch.uk

ourschoolsapp

Celebrating Woodside Primary School: 28th January 2022

Dear Parents,

Another week has flashed by and the children have been super busy. They love to share their achievements in our zoom assemblies. The younger children are always thrilled to see their siblings on the screen! Hope you enjoy this newsletter.

Mrs Fawkes, Deputy Head Teacher

Woodside 100 Club Winner is...

Cameron





Little Dormice: Hattie and Jasmine Dormice: Seth and Freddie Fallow Deer: Maggie and Charlie Woodpeckers: Esmai and Maisy Red Squirrels: Douggie and Erin









Top Dojo Scorers

Dojo points are won over the week by demonstrating great behaviour, our school values, hard work and so much more. Congratulations to the winners this week.

Dormice: Bertie, Leyton and Seth Fallow Deer: Oliver and Ellianna Woodpeckers: Erica and Tyler Red Squirrels: Georgio and Cormac























tershire

Little Dormice This week has been all about The Gingerbread Man. The children used props to act the story out, They also made gingerbread men. They used the home corner to bake. We went outside to do some exploring and mark making.











Dormice have been sharing their favourite books from home and we then created this lovely display to celebrate the fact that we love reading in Dormice. The children love the new book nook. Dormice have also been working on their number bonds to 10 and recording on a whole, part, part model in maths. We have been doing this through playing games such as skittles and throwing bean bags in a bucket.









Fallow Deer have been very creative in their art sessions. Look at these lovely Winter Trees.





Woodpeckers class have had a very exciting week as many have now received Green Blue Peter badges for their environmental work. Fingers crossed the rest arrive very soon!







Red Squirrels have been doing freeze frames about what might happen next in the book sir Gawain and the green knight in Literacy this week. In science, The children have been creating board games and interactive quizzes about the circulatory system.







